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Dear Admissions Officer,

My name is Dr. Lama Affara and I am an instructor at Phoenicia University in the Department of
Computer Sciences. I have been teaching at this university for four semesters with research interest
in the areas of artificial intelligence and computer vision.

I have known Bassel Bazzoun for two years. He has completed Database Systems, Mobile Program-
ming, Web Programming and Pattern Recognition courses with me. I was also his advisor in his senior
year project.

Bassel has an excellent grasp of the very challenging and interdisciplinary material related to the
computer science major. His final course projects demonstrated all of the learning outcomes in the
courses. He also showed great competence and enthusiasm in his final year project where he built
and deployed a completely functional mobile app that offers a social platform for animal adoption.
In his senior project, He incorporated all the software engineering tasks and showed extraordinary
performance which resulted in a well deserved grade of A in the accompanying course.

To summarize, I would highly recommend Bassel for his proposed graduate studies in Computer
Sciences. He has mastered the fundamentals necessary for research and higher education in this field.

If you have further questions, I can be contacted at +961-70-662155, lama.affara@pu.edu.lb.

Yours sincerely,

Lama Affara


